
Following the announcement by Flinders Mines on May 11 regarding the company entering into an 
option arrangement with Todd Corporation over the Pilbara Iron Ore Project and numerous enquiries 
by shareholders, Flinders advises it will run Shareholder Information Briefings in the week beginning 
1 June 2015.

These briefings will allow Flinders’ management to give a presentation on the proposed transaction and allow 
for an open forum in which the Company can listen to shareholder feedback, answer questions on the details 
of the transaction and outline approval processes.

The Directors of Flinders are committed to engaging with all shareholders, both large and small, in discussing 
the proposed transaction.

The dates, times and locations of the briefings are as follows:

Perth Monday 1st June Pan Pacific Hotel 
207 Adelaide Terrace

Goldsworthy 
Room

6.00pm

Melbourne Tuesday 2nd June Rydges Melbourne 
186 Exhibition Street

Level 1 
Conference Floor

6.00pm

Sydney Wednesday 3rd June Mercure Sydney 
818-820 George Street

Museum Room 6.00pm

Adelaide Thursday 4th June Crowne Plaza Hotel 
16 Hindmarsh Square

Hindmarsh 3 
Meeting Room

6.00pm

For further information please contact:

Duncan Gordon
Investor Relations

Ph: 0404 006 444
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